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Looking for a book for some
summer reading? Grab a book
from the literacy collection!
We have short, reading level
beginner, intermediate, and
advanced books available to
borrow. Contact the office to
ask for titles at a certain
level to find your next
summer read. Check out
these books at the Coventry
Public Library, or request a
book through your local
library.

Our newest title on the shelf:
No Stopping Her

by Rebecca Elswick

(Intermediate)

Brittany Myerson is so ready
for high school to end. She
knows that life is going to
get a whole lot better when
she gets her driver's license,
the car she's always wanted,
and a ticket to college away
from home. But Lynn, her new
stepmother, has decided
what's good enough for
Brittany... [and] When Dad
starts having heart trouble,
suspicions fly. Could
someone be charting a course
for...murder?
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STUDENT ACCOMPLISHMENTS

With surveys coming in from tutors who have filled out our Annual Report
Survey, Literacy Volunteers of Kent County would like to recognize the
students on their achievements, and thank the tutors who helped them.

« Congratulations to Amy on passing her United States Citizenship test!
We wish her the best in her future endeavors.

« Congratulations to Dolce on obtaining a job as a nutritionist, and we
wish her the best as she prepares to obtain her Master's Degree!

- Congratulations to Vanessa on obtaining a position at a gymnastics
facility/day carel

« Congratulations to lhor on graduating high school in Ukraine, and we
wish him the best as he attends high school in the Rhode Island!

- Congratulations to Ana Maria on acquiring her Driver's License! We
wish her safe travels as she navigates the roadway.

- Congratulations to Mika on acquiring her Driver's License, and are
happy that Mika has increased her involvement in her children's
educational activities! Great job!

LVKC thanks our tutors Joan, Carol and Ann-Marie for filling out the
Annual Report Survey, so that we may celebrate our LVKC Family! We
thank all our tutors for your time, we greatly appreciate your service to
the community and your efforts to help our students succeed.
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As areminder to our tutors, please fill out our annual report survey, so ’
we may complete our Annual Report to ProLiteracy, as well as celebrate
the accomplishments made by our LVKC family!

coventrylibrary.org/lvkc


https://coventrylibrary.org/lvkc

NEED FOR

ANNOUNCEMENTS BOARD
: | MEMBERS

LVKC is looking for
volunteers to join our Board
of Directors.
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For more information on
» how you can help, please
| = - contact us at

‘ lvkc@coventrylibrary.org.

2022-2023 ANNUAL REPORT SURVEY

Thank you all for another great year! As we close out another year, we FOLLOW US
ask that you help us complete our ProLiteracy Annual Report. Tutors, in

the coming weeks, please check your email inboxes to complete a brief f
survey about your student's progress. Thank you in advance for your

o @LiteracyVolunteersKentCounty
help, and we look forward to receiving your completed survey!

Y

@LVKC1

@literacykentcountyri

As areminder, please submit your tutoring hours through the end of
June 2023 to our Office Assistant, Robin, at Ivkc2@coventrylibrary.org
by July 7, 2023.

2023 LVKC
BOARD OF
DIRECTORS

Lynn Blanchette
President

CONVERSATION CLASS Nancy Abood

Secretary:

Let's Talk Conversation Class is a small-group ELL (ESL) program
designed to primarily serve those ELL students, 18 or older, who are
currently participating in one-on-one tutoring, or those awaiting a
tutor. This conversational, task-oriented program helps students Megan Weeden
maximize their English speaking skills and is free to participants. Library Director

Stephanie Eddleston
Treasurer

Sandra Dupree
Marianne Fung
Marga Matheny
William Rogers

Let's Talk English Conversation Group is a great way to:
- Learn about American Culture

- Practice English Speaking Skills

- Make Friends

- Ask Questions

Jessica Haughton
Program Director

Tuesday mornings from 10:00 - 11:30 AM
East Greenwich Free Library (82 Peirce St., East Greenwich, R1 02818) Robin Leroux

: Office Assistant
Virtual Online - Zoom Meeting (link provided after sign up):

Wednesday Nights from 7:00 - 8:30 PM Contacia nfiormation!

1672 Flat River Road
Coventry, RI 02816
401-822-91083
lvkc@coventrylibrary.org

Sign up on our website at: coventrylibrary.org/lets-talk

coventrylibrary.org/lvke
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